Executive Committee Meeting Minutes
Monday, October 11, 2004 

8:30 AM, 245 POT

Present: Janet Eldred, Richard Milich, Suzanne Pucci, Brian Rymond, Monica Udvardy, Steven Yates, Steven Hoch, Leonidas Bachas, Phil Harling, and Amy Hisel

Absent:  Kirsten Turner

Chairman Steve Yates called the meeting to order at 8:30 AM.  
1) The minutes from October 4, 2004 were revised and accepted.
2) The Promotion, Tenure, and Research Statement from the Department of Political Science was discussed. Mark Peffley attended the meeting as the departmental representative to answer questions from the committee. The committee recommended that 1) the Dean review the revised statement for any concerns he might have and 2) meet with the Department to discuss the usage of the revised statement as a template for modifications.
3) The Provost has established a nonrecurring faculty retention pool for the College.  


The committee discussed possible ways of distributing the pool.  The discussion 
will be continued next week.
4) Dean Hoch’s response to the Geography Department regarding their self study was reviewed.  Changes were suggested and modifications were made.  
5) A draft of Director of Undergraduate Studies responsibilities prepared by Adrienne McMahan was discussed.  It was recommended that a committee be formed containing a representative DUS per division.  This committee would consider drafting a set of responsibilities to be reviewed by DUS’s.  

6) The College’s self-study has been sent to the Provost.  The external review team will visit the College in February.  Dean Hoch asked that the report be read by the Executive Committee. 

7) Steve Yates reminded the committee that appointments to the Elections Committee are made by the Executive committee.  The committee will need to work on this issue over the next few weeks.  

The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 AM.

Respectfully submitted, 

Amy Hisel
